





Dear Parents and Guardians,



We have had a wonderful week celebrating the King's Coronation. The children have been busy decorating crowns, baking cakes and adorning flags.







We have celebrated the King's Coronation through researching King Charles. We have enjoyed learning about his many hobbies and interests such as skiing, surfing, and scuba diving. We were amazed to learn that King Charles is the first monarch to have gone to school, as all his predecessors were educated by private tutors. Can you work with your child to find out another interesting fact about King Charles?

Finally we celebrated the King's Coronation with a coronation-themed party. We enjoyed party food and games. We especially enjoyed learning the words to our new national anthem 'God Save the King'. You can find us celebrating the King's Coronation at @stannestanleyf2

research

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Bell and Miss Murphy